

Real life. Real change.

September 8, 2015

Sassafras PO Box 111 Bayfield, CO 81122

Dear Sassafras,

Thank you SO much for your amazing donation of \$152.00 from the 3rd Annual Park Burger Golf Tournament. We are incredibly grateful for your support of our mission and helping youth who are experiencing homelessness or on the verge of becoming homeless lead a safer life. With your gift, you are taking action to create real change in the Denver metro community.

Like you, we at Urban Peak believe in the potential of every young person. Your gift will help provide a safe, caring and stable community and the opportunity for the young people we serve to succeed on their respective journeys to a life off the streets.

Again, thank you for your donation! Your partnership makes a huge difference in the lives of Denver's youth.

Sincerely,

Joshua Zmroczek

Director of Development & Public Affairs

Urban Peak is a registered 501c3 Charity, #84-1212246. No goods and/or services were exchanged for your donation of \$152.00 dated 8/26/2015.